
Despite the fact we have two more school days left of 2023, this will be the final 
newsletter. I wanted to thank all of the Whitleigh family who have welcomed me into the 
team and I reflect back on so many positives in my first term here. It has also given me 
some ideas in what we want to achieve moving forward so that as a school, we continue 
to grow and ensure all of the children here at Whitleigh thrive in an environment that is 
purposeful and safe. I want to wish you all a very Merry Christmas. 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Mr Dyson

EYFS Nativity

I was ‘wowed’ on Wednesday watching our children in Foundation perform their Whoops-a-

Daisy Angel production. The children spoke and sang brilliantly. To perform so confidently in 

front of a big audience made me incredibly proud. It was great to see both shows so well 

supported by parents. Thank you everyone. 

Book Fair

Wow! We sold £337.67 worth of books at the Book Fair which resulted in £84.42 in rewards to 
spend in school. Thank you to Miss Elliott for organising this and to all of you for encouraging your 
children to purchase and engage in books. 

Christmas Dinner

It was great to see the whole school gather on Wednesday for Christmas lunch. The music 
played and the children smiled. My thanks go to the catering team for such a great lunch and 
to our staff team who gave up their time at lunchtime to spend it with the children.

MUFTI Day

A message has gone out today to say that on our final day on Tuesday, children can come to 

school in their own clothes. Each year group is doing something fun and this will have been 

communicated to you by teachers. 

Carol Singing

On Monday, I joined Ms Byng, Miss Russell and our choir at Home Park for the Carol 
Service which was excellent. Our children joined children from other schools within 
the city and sang a range of songs which got people into the festive spirit. Yesterday 
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afternoon, our choir went to another carol service at St. Andrew’s church in town and 
although this one was a little more daunting, our children did a great job. 

Attendance Focus

It is great to see children working incredibly hard in school, upholding our 
values and following our school rules. These children have been spotted 

this week for special recognition and are our stars of the week! Well 
done to...



1/2EC - Maddie   1/2WH - Macey-May   1/2KE - Ebonie

3RH - Ruby P   3NB - Alex  4JR - Molly

5OB - Ava  5BR - Lacey   6ST -  Beyza   6MP - Sadie

Date Event

Tuesday 19th December LAST DAY - MUFTI

Thursday 4th January Children back to school

Tuesday 9th January Y5/6 Indoor Rowing

Friday 9th February Last Day of Spring Term 1




